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As a kayaker, one of my favorite places to paddle is the Newberg Pool stretch of the 

Willamette River. The scenery is calm and beautiful, and much wildlife can be 

viewed. On one trip I saw 13 great blue herons! I am saddened that this quiet serene 

environment could be deeply degraded by large and loud wake boats. The 

destruction to shoreline and surrounding habitat is heart breaking and shameful. 

Please, please, please do not repeal SB 1589! 


